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Effective today, all the washrooms at Ongwanada, except for the two in the Community Participation Supports (Day program) wing, will return to gender-specific with multiple people allowed in the restroom simultaneously. The two bathrooms in the community participation support wing will remain gender-neutral single-use for now.
